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Notification of Institutions Not In Compliance  
with Accreditation Timelines 

January 2021 

Overview 
This regular report provides information to the COA regarding institutions that have not 
complied with the timelines of the accreditation cycle. Specifically, this item generally covers 
submission of Common Standards, submission of preconditions, submission of Program Review 
documentation, accreditation fees, and submission of data for the annual Accreditation Data 
System (ADS). 

Program Review documentation was due on October 15, 2020.  The Violet cohort is comprised 
of 34 institutions who are participating in the Program Review process with a total of 133 
programs to be reviewed.  The following institutions have either requested an extension or 
were late with their submissions.  

Due Date Institution Request Status 

10/15/2020 Antioch University Granted Extension Submitted 

10/15/2020 Claremont Graduate 
University 

Granted Extension Submitted 

10/15/2020 Palos Verdes Peninsula 
USD 

Granted Extension Submitted 

10/15/2020 San Francisco USD Granted Extension Submitted 

10/15/2020 University of California, 
San Diego 

Granted Extension Submitted 

10/15/2020 Butte COE Late submission Submitted 

10/15/2020 Irvine USD Late submission Submitted 

Next Steps  
Commission staff will continue to work with these institutions to get late documents submitted 
and an update will be provided at a future meeting. 


